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Wednesday, April 15th -2020
 
In accordance to MN Statute 13D.021, the Southern Minnesota Education Consortium School Board will be conducting their monthly meetings and any other quorum-based meetings remotely until further notice.  Notice of this meeting will be posted on the school website in accordance to MN Statute 13D.04.
If you as a member of the public have a question or would like to share a comment, please submit your question or comment to Executive Director Armagost via e-mail at: darmagost@smec.k12.mn.us by Wednesday, May 13th at 12:00 PM (noon)
Your comments or questions will be addressed at the virtual meeting and a reply will be sent back to you by Mrs. Rice, Administrative Assistant to the Executive Director/School Board.
 
The next scheduled meeting is on Wednesday, May 13th, 2020 at 6:00 PM

